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18-9-2015 PCPNE

On behalf of Cross Catholic Outreach (CCO), Mr. James Cavnar, CCO President, and Msgr.
Ted Bertagni, CCO Director, Clergy and Diocesan Relations, visited the Pontifical Council for the
Promotion of the New Evangelization to present Archbishop Rino Fisichella, the President of the
Pontifical Council, and Rev. Geno Sylva, the Council’s English language Official, with a donation for
the Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy.  


